
 

Dates for your diary: 

21st June – Year one will be sharing their castles learning 2.15pm 

for Y1 parents 

20.06.23 Year 4 visit to Middlesbrough Mosque & Dorman 

Museum 

24.06.23 Community Fun Day 11.00am – 3pm 

26.06.23 Sports Day (27.06.23 bad weather back up date) there 

will be a picnic lunch for families this day 

26.06.23 New Starters for Reception - meeting 3.30pm 

29.06.23 Morning Nursery Sports Day 10.00am 

28 – 30th June Commondale visit year 5 and 6 

03.07.23 – 14.07.23 Year 3 Swimming Lessons 

04.07.23 – Year 5 to STEMfest Event 

4.07.23 Beach afternoon – all welcome 

5.07.23 EYFS/KS1 Stay and play - Cancelled and will be re-arranged 

6-7th July Commondale visit Year 3 and 4  

10-12th July Year 6 transition to secondary school 

11.07.23 meet your new teacher for the day – class swap 

12.07.23 Rock Steady Concert for parents 9.30am 

13th July  Music concert in school 6pm 

14.07.23 Year 6 to Forbidden Corner 

14.07.23 Planned reports to parents. 

14.07.23 Reception graduation ceremony 2pm 

17th & 18th July Year 5/6 play 6pm 

18.07.23 Year 5/6 Play 1.30pm 

20.07.23 Year 6 party 6pm 

21.07.23 July Leavers’ assembly 10.00am  

21.07.23 Break up for the Summer! 
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Attendance 

Following on from my email about the importance of 

attendance, going forward we will publish the weekly class 

attendance figures.  We don’t want poorly children in school, 

but are always keen to encourage excellent attendance from our 

pupils. (Data is from last week) 

Reception  93% 

Year 1 82% 

Year 2  90% 

Year 3  84% 

Year 4 89% 

Year 5 97% 

Year 6  96% 

 

PTA meeting 

The next PTA meeting is planned for this Monday 

19th June at 6pm in the staff room.  If you are able to 

come along and hear about our future plans, please 

do so.  Thank you 

CAREERS’ WEEK 

This whole week has been an immense success.  We 

have invited visitors from all spectrums to come and 

share their passions and love for their careers and 

jobs.   

Your children have made me incredibly proud in the 

enthusiasm they have shown and the questions in 

which they have asked to find out more. 

I hope that this will become a yearly event and we 

hope to keep inviting past pupils along to share the 

journey they have taken since their time at 

Errington. 

Thank you to every single person who came along 

and shared their journeys, you have been 

instrumental in sparking many interests and avenues 

that may be explored at a later date. 


